
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol discussed academic cooperation with Plearnpattana School 

 

On June 19, 2023 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Tipajin Thaipisutikul, Assistant Dean for Academic 

Services and Technology Transfer, along with representative from Academic Services and 

Technology Transfer and Organizational Communication Departments, visited the guidance 

counseling team of Plearnpattana School. The primary objective of this visit was to discuss 

potential academic collaboration between the two institutions. Additionally, ICT Mahidol took 

the opportunity to provide Plearnpattana School with detailed information about its 

undergraduate programs. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/collaborative_discussion_plearnpattana/  
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